Wiltshire Autism Partnership

27 Jan 2016
1.15-3.30
City Hall, Salisbury
AGENDA, Notes and Actions
Welcome

1.15

Refreshments
	Agenda Item
	Discussion
	Action/ Suggested response to follow up

	Wiltshire Autism Forum website
	Please see attached presentation by Laurine.

It was agreed by the Board that a website for the Forum would be a good idea in principle, though more work is needed to understand what it would look like, how it would be updated, how people would be involved etc A sub group is meeting to discuss this further.


	Laurine to feed back progress at the next Board meeting 

	Feedback from the autism forum
	The Forum discussed what was a priority: the bracelet or the GP booklet. It was agreed the bracelet was a priority to fund, and the idea to develop the GP booklet into an on-line version was supported. There is no funding currently identified for either project.
Training for care home staff was discussed – it was confirmed that contracts require staff to be appropriately trained to support the individuals in their care – this would include autism training. 
There needs to be a link to the Autism Forum from Your Care Your Support
The NAS need to be asked to close down the Wiltshire Autism Forum twitter account 
	ET

ET



	Minutes from the last meeting/review of Actions 


	Autism bracelet – the members looked through Karen Spence’s briefing and agreed to the following:

· A simple coloured wristband with standard wording

· A yellow bracelet

· The wording to be “I am autistic” as recommend by NAS research.
Can Karen get a free sample mocked up?

Karen has received no information from anyone about any events during autism awareness week.
Agreed that we would add a link to the elearning to the newsletter that we are sending out during autism awareness week.


	KS
ET

	PIP update
	Cheryl Palmer gave an over view of PIP and advised that people don’t ignore the letters they get form DWP about PIP. Discussed reasons why people might not engage with the review and discussed sources of support. CAB offer support to complete forms, DWP also have Visiting Officers who can help with form filling, people can also ask for an extension, can have a face to face assessment.  Some people have mentioned to WSUN that they haven’t completed them – Jen has been supporting where able. DWP are auditing the results of the change to PIP> If someone hasn’t applied and are deemed ‘vulnerable’ then there should be referral to the Visiting Officers – to add this information to the newsletter.

	

	Autism Awareness
	Newsletter going out for Autism Awareness week – thanks to Patti for pulling this together.

There is funding available for the Conference, need to link this to the new Hate Crime Strategy (Tim and Louise)
	

	AOB
	Discussion about the new morbidity rates research published:

http://www.nhs.uk/news/2016/03March/Pages/People-with-autism-are-dying-younger-warns-study.aspx
We agreed to discuss this further next meeting


	

	Close
	Next meeting 1.15 Tuesday 5th July Wiltshire Council offices, Monkton Park, Chippenham

	


WILTSHIRE AUTISM PARTNERSHIP – COMPLETED/OUTSTANDING ACTIONS

	OUTSTANDING ACTIONS
	WHO
	ADDITIONAL COMMENTS
	BY WHEN
	STATUS

	Autism bracelet 
	KS
	ET to feedback to KS
	March
	Ongoing

	Development of GP booklet
	KS
	ET to feedback to KS
	March
	Ongoing

	Links to Your Care Your Support
	ET
	
	July 
	New

	Close down NAS Twitter account
	ET
	
	July
	New

	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	


